
From: Danny Varat
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/29/2017 3:25:52 PM
Subject: RE: Joe Stinnett

​To Whom It May Concern,
I have known Joe and Angela Stinnett for over a decade. I see them frequently in my store and around our 
community. I see them often with their grandson, and their love for him is clear to all.
 
Throughout the years, Joe and Angela have always conducted themselves with kindness and compassion to 
their family and to others around them, and they are regarded by all as people of high integrity and honesty. 

I am pleased to count the Stinnetts as friends and am happy to speak to the good character. 
 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.
Sincerely,
Kevin L. Bryant
 

From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 6:10 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Joe Stinnett
Please review this ROUGH draft.

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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